09th January, 2024

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year!
I hope you had a lovely, relaxing Christmas break with your family and friends.   The children have settled in well this week and we are all looking forward to the term ahead.  
Indoor Shoes
Please make sure that your child has a pair of indoor shoes.    All children are asked to change into their indoor shoes after breaks, as this action helps to keep our classroom carpets clean.     We also have a stock of indoor shoes in school for children to use.  Please get in touch with Mrs. Sneddon about your child’s shoe size, and she will organise this.  

Family Quiz Night
Jo Irvine (Parent Council member) has organised a ‘Family Quiz Night’ on Saturday, 18th January, in the school hall to raise money to revamp our P1 garden.  If you want to buy tickets for this event, please contact Jo on 07890686820.
Term 3 Calendar

Please find Term 3 calendar on the back of this letter.  Please be aware that although these dates and events have been planned for this term, they may be subject to change.   Similarly, we may add further dates and events throughout the term.  If there are any changes throughout the term, we will always try to give parents and carers as much notice as possible.  

Thank you for your continued support.  
Yours Sincerely, 

Theresa McLaren

Head Teacher
